
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

April 1st Board Meeting  

The Board of Directors will hold a video meeting 
to discuss the impact of COVID19 on our plans 
and activities for the rest of this Optimist year.   

Oratorical Contest Postponed 

Because schools are closed, we have 
postponed the contest.  After the April 1 Board 
meeting, we will come up with a new date for the 
contest.  The topic is “Just iMagine a World 
without Boundaries”.  Our Chairperson is 
Nicole Blackmon. 

Leadership Award Meeting 
Postponed 

Our New Optimist Welcome 
Event on March 25 was 

Canceled 

 “Every day may not be good but 

there is something good in every 

day.”  ― Anonymous  

 

Zoom Call for Club March 25, 2020 

Call is scheduled for 5:00 pm. 

Join URL: https://zoom.us/j/893990418 
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